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Comments: RE: Proposed Logging in August Complex Wildfire Area

 

I and my boyfriend - a long time Hayfork resident - spend a lot of time in the woods in the proposed project area

and value the area.

 

I am opposed to the project as is.  Along with many people I have always thought logging burned trees was a

good idea.  Over the past few years I have educated myself and now see the value of natural recovery - which is

already happening there.

 

I support an alternative limited to the imminent hazard trees on main roads and infrastructure.  This project would

add further sedimentation to the South Fork Trinity River which is already listed as impaired.

 

It is time to change our thinking.


